
Due to this application being in terms of listed building consent, there are no additional comments 
required from Environmental Health. 
Information within the planning consultation response sent for 6/2016/1739/MAJ still stand. 

  
Kind regards, 

  
Karl Riahi 
Environmental Health Officer 
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council  
Telephone: 01707 357459  
E-mail: k.riahi@welhat.gov.uk  
www.welhat.gov.uk  
@WelHatCouncil All Things Welwyn Hatfield 
  
 

mailto:k.riahi@welhat.gov.uk
http://www.welhat.gov.uk/

